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                                   April 29, 2010 
 

 

 

 

Dear General Assembly Member, 

 

GeorgiaCarry.Org thanks you for your support of the right to bear arms.  

GeorgiaCarry.Org supports Senator Seabaugh’s SB 308, which is a significant step 

toward restoring Georgia’s right to bear arms.  Please vote to pass SB 308 in the form 

written by the bill’s author, Senator Mitch Seabaugh.   

 

GeorgiaCarry.Org will be tracking votes on SB 308. GeorgiaCarry.Org thanks 

you for supporting our civil liberties. 

 

    Sincerely, 

 

 

                                            __________________________________ 

    Jerry W. Henry 

    Executive Director 

    GEORGIACARRY.ORG, INC. 
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